The Women's Faculty Club

Member's Update – February 15, 2017



Please Remember to Vote!

Annual Board of Directors Election Ballots must be returned by Friday, February 17, 2017

Annual Meeting and Reception

Annual Board report on the State of the Club Construction Updates - Plans for Completion Wednesday, March 1, 2017, 4:45 – 6:00 p.m.

Watch for additional seasonal menu changes – We love feedback - let us know your thoughts!

Spring "Arts in the Afternoon"



Pianist Sarah Cahill

"Chaconnes Through the Centuries"

Thursday, February 23, 2017

4:00 – 6:00 p.m.

Chamber Music
Student Members of the University Symphony
Under the direction of Leighton Fong
Wednesday, March 22, 2017
4:00 – 6:00 p.m.

Lawrence Rinder, BAMPFA Director and Chief Curator "Hippie Modernism: The Struggle for Utopia"
Tuesday, April 11, 2017
4:00 – 6:00 p.m.

<u>UC Jazz Ensemble</u> Under the direction of Ted Moore Date to be Announced – May 2017

Events are complimentary and open to the campus community Room capacity is limited – Priority seating for Club Members Reservations Required – RSVP – 510-642-4175 – womensfacultyclub@gmail.com